

CLOVER GARDEN SCHOOL



Home of the Grizzlies

Dear Parents,

Once a year, the state of North Carolina provides you with updates on our school's achievements through the North Carolina school report card – which includes important information about school and student performance class-size, attendance, school safety, instructional resources, and teacher quality. I'm proud to inform you that Clover Garden earned a B letter grade, having met the Department of Public Instruction's growth expectation for the 2018-2019 school year. We met growth expectations in all areas, (exceeded growth in math) and scored an overall 84.7% in growth. We made a 75% as an overall school performance score which is an increase from the 71% that we scored from the 2017-2018 school year. The numbers only tell part of the story. At Clover Garden School, we are proud of the success that we achieve every day, fulfilling our mission of fostering community. generating enthusiasm, challenging students academically, and producing successful citizens. Our success can be attributed to many things but our strong parent support and the continued encouragement from our parents is one of the keys to our success. We are proud of the expectations met and of the behaviors exemplified by our students throughout the day as they embrace our relationshipbased school environment. As we continue this year, we will focus on our vision that each child will achieve success and we will hold all of our students to high expectations. Our faculty and staff will continue to work hard to ensure that our vision is met and we know that you, our parents and our community will support that vision as well. Seeing our students be successful and graduate from college is the next step in our data-driven instructional goal. It is our goal to equip all of our students to be lifelong learners. Thank you for your continued support in helping our students learn and grow each and every day.

Thank you,

Mrs. Vereyken